

POLICE DEPARTMENT

January 6, 2021

Al Eskanazy Co-Chairmen, New York's Elite Police Foundation

Dear Al,

On behalf of the New York City Police Department Community Outreach Division, I want to personally thank you and the New York Elite Police Foundation for your donation of backpacks and tablets. This donation will help build students confidence and dignity as they can utilize these brand new items to further their education. Your donation is another action which helps build the connection of trust between the community and the NYPD. Your donation will help build a sense of connection and conviction amongst the public that the NYPD is here to protect and serve in all facets. Your contribution and efforts are playing a vital role in our mission.

Thank you for your commitment to this cause and for the safety of all those in the City of New York.

Deputy Inspector Victoria Perry

Sincerely

Commanding Officer, Community Outreach Division